

LI&NS

30.1.2017

At Lionwood we go the extra mile



Story Cafes and Book Fair

It was great to see so many Parents at our Story Cafes last week. The Nursery Story Cafes are taking place this week at the dates and times below.

Morning Nursery - Tuesday 31st January at 11am -11.45am **Afternoon Nursery** - Wednesday 1st February at 2.30pm - 3.15pm

We look forward to seeing you.

Also, thank you to everyone who came along and supported our Book Fair.



Our new Attendance Bear and Attendance Lion

For the week beginning 16 January, Rowan Class achieved the highest level of attendance.



Our Attendance Bear and Attendance Lion will be spending the week in class with you.

National Childhood Measurement Programme - Reception Children

A reminder to parents of our Reception children that the School Nursing Team will be visiting the school on Monday 30th, Tuesday 31st January and 1st February to see our Reception children to carry out their height and weight measurements.

Reception Cake Sale-Thursday 19 January



Thank you to our Reception parents for their kind donations of cakes and biscuits and to everyone else for supporting their cake sale.

The sale was a great success and raised a fantastic amount of £78.70 towards the cost of their summer trip.



If your child attends Early LIANs, <u>please ensure that payment is made at the school office</u>. Early LIANs staff are not able to accept cash or cheques.

If you would prefer to make payment by bank transfer, please let us know.

Thank you for your support.



Lost Property

Please remember to ensure that all uniform and any other belongings brought into school are very <u>clearly labelled</u>. Lost items can then be returned to their owner much more quickly.

Next week, all un-named lost property will be placed on a table near the school office. Please come along to collect any items you have lost.



Road, Scooter and Bike Safety

Road Safety outside the school remains of concern.

It is important that it is safe for our children and families to cross the road. Please refrain from parking on the zig zag lines outside the school, or blocking the road and/or school car park entrance, to drop off children. We will continue to monitor the situation and thank you for your support.

If you have any concerns regarding safety outside the school you can contact the Highways Department at Norfolk County Council